
 

 

 
 

Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights 
(OHCHR) 
Palais des Nations CH-1211 Geneva 10 
Schweiz 

H U M A N  R I G H T S  A N D  C L I M A T E  C H A N G E  

By e-mail on the 3 September 2018, the Office of the United Nations 
Commissioner for Human Rights (OHCHR) has requested information on 
the integration of a gender-responsive approach into climate action at 
the local, national, regional and international levels for the full and 
effective enjoyment of the rights of women. 
 
The Danish Institute for Human Rights (DIHR) welcomes the initiative of 
the OHCHR and the importance of human Rights Council Resolution 
A/HRC/RES/38/4 on human rights and climate change. DIHR have no 

specific remarks in relation to the questions raised, but would kindly 
like to draw attention to the publication prepared by the DIHR on the 
relationship between human rights and climate change. 
 
The publication is available at: 
https://www.humanrights.dk/sites/humanrights.dk/files/media/billede
r/nyheder/final_dihr_hr_and_cc_paper_3_11_16.pdf  

 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

Christoffer Badse 
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